
 

Art Technician 
at Newstead Wood School 

Required for September 2023 

Full Time - Flexible Working applications will be considered 
 

Newstead Wood School is a high-achieving grammar school for girls with a mixed Sixth Form.  Our 
lessons move at a fast pace and students are routinely challenged in their thinking.  Students come to 
their Art lessons with high expectations and a desire for active and complex learning.  
  
We are seeking to appoint an Art Technician to join our team from September 2023.  The technician’s 
role is essential to support our creative and dynamic lessons and to maintain our high standards of 
safety within the Art department.  The successful applicant will provide essential support to the Art 
staff and the contribute to the achievement of students, demonstrating innovative approaches whilst 
assisting with and resourcing lessons.  
 
Our Art curriculum encompasses the disciplines of Fine Art, Textiles and Graphics.  
 
Applications from candidates who are seeking a flexible position will also be gratefully received with 
negotiable days and hours.  Applicants will: 
 

• Have a keen interest in Art in its broadest sense 

• Be able to maintain machinery and equipment 

• Emphasise safe practice within the studio, sustaining high standards of practical work 

• Be confident demonstrating procedures to, and working with, small groups of students 

• Be patient, clear thinking, creative and enthusiastic  
 
Training will be provided. 
 
Newstead Wood School is situated in Orpington in the London Borough of Bromley and has excellent 
rail links to both London Bridge and Victoria Stations.  
  
Part of United Learning 

 

We are part of the United Learning group of School which encompasses primary, secondary, all-

through, state and independent schools. All staff benefit from pay scales higher than the National 

Pay Scales and 8 CPD days per year. All staff are enrolled into the PerkBox rewards scheme and have 

access to funded MA’s and high level CPD. We operate a thriving Talent Management programme 

and colleagues have the opportunity to work with and learn from colleagues across the group.  

 

Applicants are encouraged to apply promptly, as we may call candidates for interview at any time and 

close the advert early.  

 

 

If you are interested in applying for this position, please send an application letter with a copy of 
your current CV by e-mail to:  

recruitment@newsteadwood.co.uk   
  

Closing date for applications 12.00pm, Tuesday 18 July 2023 
 

mailto:recruitment@newsteadwood.co.uk


 

 

 

Newstead Wood School is an equal opportunities employer and requires enhanced DBS clearance as 

part of its commitment to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We 

expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.   

 

We are committed to equality of opportunity for all staff and applications from individuals are 

encouraged regardless of age, disability, sex, gender reassignment, sexual orientation, pregnancy 

and maternity, race, religion or belief and marriage and civil partnerships.  We particularly welcome 

applications from BAME candidates as they are currently under-represented at our school.  

 

 


